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INAFSM

Stormwater Committee — Sarah Brichford (Howard County)

e Committee members were active in requesting conference abstracts from a variety of presenters
for stormwater and MS4 topics.

e The MCM group chairs submitted an abstract for annual conference to present a status report on
all the group products and activities for 2018.

e The MCM group chairs accepted an invitation from the MS4 Partnership for a presentation about
INAFSM work groups at the MS4 annual meeting on Tuesday, May 15.

e The MS4 Partnership extends an invitation to INAFSM to have a table display at no charge.
Confirmation requested - reply to Reggie Korthals (rkorthals@bfsengr.com).

e There have been several website updates for MCM group pages including links to most of the
written products that have been created since these groups were formed.

MCM 1&2 Group: Public Education & Participation
e This group has been dissolved due to lack of consistent participation. The recently created INAFSM
Education Committee may cover some of what this MCM group was doing.

MCM 3 Group: lllicit Discharge Detection and Elimination — Dana Wilkinson (Monroe County)

e The chair held a meeting via conference call on January 17. The discussion followed up on the map
for locating MS4 staff around the state who have IDDE responsibilities. The map is the group’s goal
for 2018. Tom Maggard, GIS Technician for the City of Greenwood, has developed a sample of the
map and is on the March 9 meeting agenda to present this to the INAFSM board for
review/approval.

MCM 4&5 Group: Construction Site Inspectors Group — Dennis Nail (Banning Engineering)

e The chair held the first meeting of 2018 in Kokomo on February 14. About 20 people attended
including some who are not members of INAFSM.

e The chair circulated several flyers for contractor workshops to the group email list.

MCM 6 Group: Good Housekeeping/Pollution Prevention — Amy Harvell (Wessler Engineering)

e The chair held a meeting via conference call on March 5. The group is developing dumpster fact
sheets and shop posters. The group is also compiling an updated Municipal Training List for the
group webpage.

e The group has arranged for the Evansville Fire Department to present a spill response activity at
annual conference.
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